
 

Drakes Huddersfield Cricket League 
 

SPECIAL GENERAL MEETING MINUTES  
 

Wednesday 14th December 2016 
 

In the Chair: Trevor Atkinson. 
 

 

Other Officers Present: The President; General Secretary; Finance Secretary; Administration & Disciplinary Secretary; 
Child Welfare & Facilities Secretary and Media Secretary. 
 
Life Vice President: Geoff Crompton. 
 
Co-opted Member:  Ron Tindall. 
 
Clubs: All member clubs were represented with the exception of Linthwaite and Meltham. 
 
Apologies: Roger France. 
 
Result of the ballot of clubs on proposal of the Executive  
The General Secretary reported 36 clubs had voted with 29 in favour and 7 against that the following cricket clubs 
Almondburians, Cartworth Moor, Edgerton&Dalton, Flockton, Holmbridge and Nortonthorpe be admitted as Associate 
Members of the Drakes Huddersfield Cricket League from season 2017. 
 
Fines for non- return of ballot papers 
2 clubs Kirkheaton and Upperthong had not returned ballot papers. 


